
 
 

 
 

Subject: Upcoming Flour Bluff ISD Bond Election – Key Information  
 
Dear Flour Bluff ISD Families and Staff,  
As we approach the final months of the school year, I want to thank our students, staff, and families for their continued 
dedication to our district. This year has been marked by so many exceptional academic and extracurricular 
accomplishments throughout the district.  
 
On Saturday, May 3, 2025, Flour Bluff ISD voters will have the opportunity to consider a bond with three propositions that 
focus on facility renovations, student programs, and safety enhancements.  This bond package was developed with input 
from about 100 community members, staff, and parents to address aging schools and infrastructure.  The average age of 
district facilities is over 50 years, with some exceeding 70 years. This bond proposal includes updates across multiple 
campuses and programs, such as Career & Technical Education (Skilled Trades), NJROTC, and Fine Arts.  
Outlined below is voting information, including Early Voting dates and locations:  
 
EARLY VOTING SCHEDULE – NUECES COUNTY  

● April 22-25 – 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.  
● April 28-29 – 7:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m.  
● May 3 (Election Day) – 7:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m.  

 
VOTING LOCATIONS  

● Nueces County Courthouse – 901 Leopard, Corpus Christi, TX 78401  
● Island Presbyterian Church – 14030 Fortuna Bay Dr., Corpus Christi, TX 78418  
● Janet F. Harte Library – 2629 Waldron Rd., Corpus Christi, TX 78418  

 
Over the past several weeks, I’ve had the opportunity to visit with groups across our community to provide information 
about the bond. For more information about the bond proposal, including a breakdown of projects and costs, please visit 
the district’s website at www.flourbluffisdbond.net. 
  
Voter turnout is low in most school bond elections, with fewer than 12% of registered voters participating in an election.  
We hope every Flour Bluff ISD voter learns about the bond and casts a ballot in this election. We encourage all 
community members to stay informed, make a plan to vote, and participate in this election. Thank you for your continued 
support of Flour Bluff ISD.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Chris Steinbruck   
Superintendent  
Flour Bluff Independent School District  
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